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Subject: Dual Enrollment funding Program Update  
 
Dear Colleague: 

GSFC announced in 2019 a Dual Enrollment funding application project to bring much needed 
enhancements to the application process.  As reported March 6, 2020 (DCL 2020-08), the new online 
student application launched for all students enrolling in Dual Enrollment coursework starting Summer 
term 2020 and beyond.  At this time, over 20,000 students have completed an application.  
 
The Dual Enrollment Single View access was released on May 18, 2020.  The Single View is part of 
the Dual Enrollment module for high schools, home study programs and postsecondary 
institutions to process their students’ applications for the new year starting with Summer term 
2020.  The Single View includes new Dual Enrollment funding requirements from the passage of 
House Bill 444 and program regulations.   
 
GSFC is offering Webex sessions on the new Dual Enrollment funding regulations and application 
process, including the Single View. Please register today if you have not done so. 
 

Dual Enrollment Program Regulations and Procedures  

Thursday, May 21, 2020 @ 10 am – 11:30 am  A few tickets are available! 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020 @ 10 am – 11:30 am Tickets are still available! 

GSFC Dual Enrollment Application Process (Dashboard & Single View)  

Thursday, May 21, 2020 @ 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm A few tickets are available! 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020 @ 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm Tickets are still available! 
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Within the Dual Enrollment module is a “Single View” for high school and postsecondary professionals 
to process online student applications effective Summer term 2020.  Today, the Single View has been 
released so that processing may begin.   
 
Program Updates: 

• A new Dual Enrollment funding Program Frequently Asked Questions document is available on 
GAfutures.  

• The 2020-2021 Dual Enrollment funding Program Regulations are available on gsfc.georgia.gov  
• The new GAfutures High School Functions (HSF) menu was made available on March 3, 2020 

with the new Dual Enrollment Dashboard and Resources modules.  It is available to high school 
professionals with granted access by their District or School Administrator and home study 
program parents/guardians/officials with access granted through their GAfutures account setup.   

• HSF’s Dual Enrollment module now includes the Single View which is accessible through the 
Dashboard by clicking on an individual student’s Dual Enrollment funding application.  

• The GAfutures Postsecondary Functions (PSF) menu for eligible postsecondary institutions was 
updated March 3, 2020 with the new Dual Enrollment module Dashboard.  It is available to 
postsecondary professionals with granted access by their Institutional Administrator.   

• PSF’s Dual Enrollment module now includes the Single View which is accessible through the 
Dashboard and clicking on individual student’s application.     

• Documents are being posted to HSF and PSF Resources to provide information about the 
changes to Dual Enrollment funding program and the new application.  

 
Please contact Pennie Strong, Vice President of Program Administration, with any questions at 770-
724- 9014 or via email at pennies@gsfc.org or dualenrollment@gsfc.org. We appreciate your 
preparation efforts and partnership as we all work towards the successful launch of this new system. 
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